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WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT BOARD MEMBER TO RESIGN, MOVE TO EAST COAST 
Replacement for Division 3 Seat Sought Immediately 

Monterey, Calif., December 21, 2020 — Molly Evans, Monterey Peninsula Water 
Management District Director from Division 3 has announced her resignation from the Board 
effective December 15, 2020, due to a relocation to the East Coast. The Division 3 seat, which 
represents most of Monterey was not scheduled to open for election again until November of 
2024. The Water Management District (MPWMD) will accept letters of interest and statements 
of qualifications from interested persons that reside within Division 3 until Wednesday, January 
20, 2020 at 5pm. If there is agreement on a qualified candidate, the Board of Directors will 
deliberate on the selection of an appointee at the January 28, 2020 special board meeting.  

The Division 3 boundaries can be found on the MPWMD website at the following link: https://
www.mpwmd.net/who-we-are/board-of-directors/division-3-vacant/

If appointed, the new Director would be required to run for the then-remaining two years of the term 
in November 2022.

Interested candidates should submit their materials via email to Sara@mpwmd.net or via regular mail 
to MPWMD, PO Box 85, Monterey, CA 93942.   The MPWMD Board retains its right to review all 
qualified candidates and decide instead to call an election.

“I am extremely sorry to see Director Evans resign from our board,” stated MPWMD Board Chairperson 
Alvin Edwards. “She has been a true asset to her Monterey constituents and wonderful to work with. 
Her knowledge of water and her wisdom regarding working toward collective goals will surely be 
missed.”  

### 
About Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 
The mission of the Monterey Peninsula Water Management District is to promote or provide for a long-term 
sustainable water supply, and to manage and protect water resources for the benefit of the community and the 
environment. We strive to ensure a public role in the development, ownership and oversight of water supply 
solutions and will lead the efforts in water resource management. For more information visit www.mpwmd.net 




